Dr. Stuart Moseom Magnolia Petroleum Company 1706 Alamo National Building San Antonio, Texas

Dear Stu :

Please accept my thanks for the package which you sent to me recently. I shall make use of it and return it to you promptly.

I enjoyed the visit with you very much and hope that we will get together in the field sometime.

Dr. Charles W. Bell of the Geology Department of our University is now in San Antonio with the air forces and is somewhat without contacts with geologists. I would appreciate it greatly if you were to get acquainted with him. You vill find him a very charming and bright geologist. Bill Curry has the address in San Antonio.

Very sincerely yours,

H. B. Stenzel, Geologist

HHE :MJC